Bailey, Heather

From: Kurt Hartjes <kurt@waunakeeremodeling.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 8:31 AM

To: Bailey, Heather

Cc: jayne miller

Subject: RE: Miller - 15 E. Gilman St.

Just to add another item. The Renewal by Andersen window is also built with a real wood interior, and we do not have
delamination issues with the Fibrex.

Thank you,

Kurt Hartjes

Sales Manager | Waunakee Remodeling, Inc.
P: 608-849-5155 | D: 608-850-2127

E: kurt@waunakeeremodeling.com

W: www.WaunakeeRemodeling.com

WAUNAKEE
REMODELING.INC.
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From: Bailey, Heather <HBailey@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 2:37 PM

To: Kurt Hartjes <kurt@waunakeeremodeling.com>
Cc: jayne miller <jaynemariemiller@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Miller - 15 E. Gilman St.

Kurt,

| was talking with Jayne earlier and here’s where I’'m at: you’ve provided me pictures of the horns, but | need to know
how you’re attaching them to the windows. The Landmarks Commission’s requirement was sashes be added to the
windows with specifications to be approved by staff, so | need some sort of specification for how you’re going to
accomplish this.

| have concerns about how wood is going to stay attached to a pvc window (is that the material of the sashes?). | think
that the contraction of the wood vs. the pvc will create problems. Are you talking about mechanical fastening? Epoxy?
Maintaining these horns on the windows is a requirement of the approval, so if they fall off, the property owner will
be required to reinstall. The easiest solution is a window with the horns already installed. If you are wanting to continue
to explore the option of applying the sash horns to the window



Heather L. Bailey, Ph.D.
Preservation Planner
Neighborhood Planning, Preservation + Design Section

Department of Planning + Community + Economic Development
Planning Division

215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.; Suite 017

PO Box 2985

Madison WI 53701-2985

Email: hbailey@cityofmadison.com Phone: 608.266.6552

From: Kurt Hartjes <kurt@waunakeeremodeling.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03,2019 11:12 AM

To: Bailey, Heather <HBailey@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Miller - 15 E. Gilman St.

Attached are two pictures of the horn to be added to the double hung windows. We will be repainting all of the
horns.









